
 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL OUR FRIENDS &
FAMILY!
 
Just a reminder- due to our construction we are not having our large Thanksgiving
Feast.   
 
If you are planning on your loved one enjoying Thanksgiving with your family, please
let us know.    We ask that you tell us when you're picking up so that we can have
them ready to go, and their medications all arranged.   
 
If you plan on joining them for lunch at Bickford, we MUST have an RSVP no later
than Monday, November 20th.   The cost for our noon meal is $10.00 each, and will
be added to the monthly statement.   You can text your RSVP to the Bickford Cell #
of 402-215-3302 or leave your message.
 
We pray that you all have a blessed Thanksgiving.
 
Amy Brinley
Director
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